From:

To: West Midlands Interchange

Subject: West Midlands Interchange ExQ3 3.1.1
Date: 03 August 2019 10:49:22

Dear Mr Singleton,

Having received the latest email on the above matter, I feel I should reply.
The developers are now saying that it will be at least 6 years before the rail link is built, if at all. In the
meantime, the local villages, I live in Coven, will be subjected to all the traffic, noise, fumes and disruption that

this will bring, on our beautiful green belt.

How do we know in 6 years time they can afford to build the rail terminal, and what will happen to all the
warehouses then? Will we be left with a road based warehouse development in the middle of our green belt?

Have they really looked at other options/sites to put this monstrosity?

As a resident of South Staffordshire I am totally opposed to the destruction of greenbelt in our County and
totally opposed to the West Midlands Interchange.

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.
Yours sincerely

Chris Smythe





